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1 message 

Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org> Fri, May 4, 2012 at 7:18 AM 
To: Candy Rosales <candy.rosales@lacity.org> 

 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: <ms106@aol.com> 
Date: Fri, May 4, 2012 at 7:12 AM 
Subject: Boarding Homes 
To: Bill.Rosendahl@lacity.org 
Cc: LANeighborhoods@gmail.com, Sharon.Gin@lacity.org 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Rosendahl-
 
Please protect our neighborhoods from unregulated Boarding 
Houses. We already have the VA transitional house on the 12500 
Mitchell Ave block, the transitional apt complex on  the corner of 
Beethoven Ave/Washington Place, & the low-income apartment complex 
on the 12500 Washington Place, all these housings in a 
concentrated area of Mar Vista. Enough!
 
The LA Coalition for Neighborhoods has the right idea to regulate 
Boarding House Businesses and Community Care Facilities. My 
husband and I moved into our home in 1980 and raised our family 
here in Mar Vista. We want to protect the quality of our 
neighborhood for other families.
 
 
Martha Santana 
"The will of GOD will never take you, 
to where the grace of GOD will not protect you." 
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